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I am writing to you with regard to the communication that the NGO AJA (Asociación para la Justicia Ambiental) made about the Murcia Region’s project of housing development and relative to the Aarhus Convention on Access to Information, Public Participation in Decision-making and Access to Justice in Environmental Matters, ratified by Spain on 15th December 2004.

I would like to report the Compliance Committee of the Aarhus Convention that a regrettable error had occurred in the communication chain between the Aarhus Convention Secretariat and the Ministry of Environment.

I would be very grateful if you would inform the Committee that all the necessary actions to reconduct this file have been taken and that the Spanish Report is being prepared and will be sent as soon as possible in order to contribute to write the Compliance Committee Conclusions, which is due to be held on 30th June.

I would like to express our total disposition to collaborate with the Compliance Committee and its Secretariat on their duties for the Aarhus Convention development and monitoring.
I avail myself of this opportunity to renew my highest consideration.

Javier Garrigues
The Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Spain[image: image1.png]



